
 
 
 
Hi Matt 
 
We met at one of the meetings in the summer. I have 2 children at Masonville and 
live at 38 Cherokee Rd. My husband and I are very concerned about the proposed 
development and it's impact on our community and the traffic issues. We already 
see a lot of cut through traffic and can only imagine the increase with this 
development.  Please ensure, with whatever happens, traffic is considered and the 
safety of our children and residents comes first. We feel we have been let down 
once already with the previous re-zoning. Please do not let us be disappointed 
again. Thank you for help with this. 
 
John and Tracey Ashby 
 
Please forward this to the clerk to be included in the agenda package.  
 


